April 16, 1981

The Honorable Morris Udall, Chairman Subcommittee on Energy and the Environment Committee on Interior and Insular Affairs United States House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is an announcement that a subcommittee of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards will hold a technical meeting on April 30 to discuss Long Island Lighting Company's application for an operating license for the Shoreham Nuclear Power Station.

It is planned to mail this announcement to the news media today. April 16, 1981

Sincerely.

Carlton Kammerer, Director Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosure: As stated

cc: Rep. Manuel Lujan

Identical letters sent to:

The Honorable Richard Ottinger, Chairman cc: Rep. Carlos Moorhead

an

Rep. John LeBoutillier

The Honorable Toby Moffett, Chairman

cc: Rep. Joel Deckard

The Honorable Alan Simpson, Chairman

cc: Sen. Gary Hart

Sen. Alfonse D'Amato Sen. Daniel Moynihan Rep. William Carney Rep. Joseph Addabbo

3/12